STATE OF NEW MEXICO
BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
In the matter of the proposed amendments
to NMAC §§19.15.2.7, 19.15.16 and

19.15.34 of the New Mexico Qil No. 21281
Conservation Commission Rules

THE RIO GRANDE CHAPTER OF THE SIERRA CLUB’S
NOTICE OF ERRATA FOR ITS
NOTICE OF INTENT
TO PRESENT NON-TECHNICAL AND TECHNICAL TESTIMONY

It has come to the attention of counsel for the Rio Grande Chapter of the Sierra Club
(referred to as “the Sierra Club”) that there were three errors in the Sierra Club’s Notice of Intent
to Present Non-Technical and Technical Testimony (referred to as “the Sierra Club’s Notice of
Intent”) that the Sierra Club filed on July 17, 2020. Counsel for the Sierra Club is filing this
Notice of Errata to ensure that there is no confusion.

L. In the third line from the bottom of page 2 of the Sierra Club’s Notice of Intent,
the sentence beginning with “Ms. Feibelman” should read: “Ms Feibelman has
been employed by the Sierra Club since 2000 and has held various positions and
participated in a multitude of technical rulemakings on the topics of
environmental quality and protection.”

2 On page 8 of the Sierra Club’s Notice of Intent, in the last paragraph before the
word “Conclusion”, the first sentence should read: “In connection with his
testimony, the Sierra Club will offer two exhibits: Mr. Gaume’s resume, which is

attached as Exhibit 2, and the Sierra Club’s proposed changes to the regulation

amendments proposed by the Division, which is attached as Exhibit 4.



3. On the first page of Exhibit 4 to the Sierra Club’s Notice of Intent, the
explanatory note at the top of the page should read:

(The Oil Conservation Division’s proposed amendments are shown in black,
and the Sierra Club’s proposed changes to those amendments are shown in color.)

Counsel for the Sierra Club apologizes to the members of the Commission and the other
parties in this matter for any confusion that these errors may have caused.
Dated: July 23, 2020.
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